LQP Will Return After Thanksgiving

University Communications November 2020

Due to the Thanksgiving holiday, Lo Que Pasa will not be published on Nov. 25.

LQP will return on Dec. 9. In the meantime, we will continue to post <u>UAnnounce</u> [1] memos and <u>classified ads</u> [2].

We wish all University employees and their families a safe, happy and delicious Thanksgiving!

(Still mulling your options for Thanksgiving fixings? Check out **this LQP story** [3] about the Thanksgiving To-Go packages available through Arizona Student Unions.)

Source URL: https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/lqp/lqp-will-return-after-thanksgiving-1

l inke

[1] https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/uannounce [2] https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/lqp/let-unions-annual-thanksgiving-offerings-go-and-bakesale-add-food-your-plate-not-more-stress

1